Planning Inspectorate

Examination of the Mid Sussex District Plan 2021-2039

Inspector: Louise Nurser BA (Hons), MA, Dip UP MRTPI

Programme Officer: Charlotte Glancy

email: bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com Phone: 07519 628064

Dear Mr Marsh

Mid Sussex District Plan 2021-2039: Stage 1 Findings

- 1. As you are aware from the contents of my letter of April 4, 2025, that I have concluded that the Duty to Co-operate has not been complied with in the preparation of the Mid Sussex District Plan 2021-2039.
- 2. I asked that you consider whether you would like me to continue to write my report of my conclusions, whose contents would be very similar to those of my substantive letter, which of course would result in additional expense to the Council, or whether the Plan is to be withdrawn from the examination.
- 3. As yet, I have not had a response. Given the time that has elapsed since I sent my letter, I would ask that you let me know when I should expect an answer.
- 4. I have asked that the Programme Officer publish this letter on the examination website.

Yours Sincerely

Louise Nurser

INSPECTOR

1 August 2025

